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I	am	very	much	in	favour	of	a	fair	price	for	solar.	Those	who	have	taken	it	up	are	
increasing	in	number.	It	needs	to	reflect	the	true	benefit	and	value	of	making	this	
commitment,	and	will	encourage	others	to	see	the	value	in	up	take	into	the	
future.		All	people	on	solar	need	to	be	on	the	same	feedin	tariff.	The	very	early	
ones	paved	the	way	and	were	rewarded.	My	husband	and	I	have	only	been	able	
to	do	it	2		1/2	years	ago	even	though	we	agreed	in	principal	for	years.	
	
Deb	Grahame		
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